
 

 

 

 

B.A.B.B. GERMAN INTERNATIONAL 2022 

15th – 18th June 2022 in Bonn-Beuel 

FUTURE SERIES TOURNAMENT 

part of the BADMINTON EUROPE ELITE CIRCUIT  

 

Dear friends,  

German Badminton Association and the badminton club 1. BC Beuel  have the pleasure to invite one or two 

of your umpires to officiate at the B.A.B.B. German International 2022 part of the BEC Elite Circuit. 

 

The invitation is based on the following terms:  

• The organizer will provide transport to and from Cologne International Airport (CGN) or Bonn train 

station Hauptbahnhof or ICE train station Bonn/Siegburg.  

• The organizer will provide accommodation (including breakfast) in twin shared ‘non-smoking’ rooms 

in “Hotel zur Post” *** Koenigswintererstrasse 309, 53227 Bonn 

• The organizer will provide warm lunch in the hall and a subsistence daily allowance of 10, - € for 

dinner per tournament day. The money will be paid out at the briefing. 

• All travelling expenses to / from Bonn will be on account of the umpires or their national association. 

• All umpires are expected to arrive on Tuesday 14th June before umpires briefing. Briefing will be at 

20:00 (to be confirmed by referee) in the venue. 

• Departure should not be planed before 05:00 pm at the 18th June, excaptions from this may be possible 

but should be checked before with the organizer 

 

Event Dates/ Time Schedule: 

Provisional start times: 15th June 09:00 Qualification (1st and 2nd Round)  

16th June 09:00 Qualification (3rd Round Men’s and Women’s Singles) 

     12:00 Preliminary Rounds (1st Round all events)  

17th June 09:00 Preliminary Rounds (2nd Round all events)  

     15:00 Quarter Finals  



 

 

18th June 09:00 Semi-Finals  

     13:00 Finals – scheduled to finish by 17:00 

 

The B.A.B.B German International 2022 will be staged in the Erwin-Kranz-Halle, Limpericher Str. 141, 

53225 Bonn (Beuel) 

Referee is Marek Krawczyk (Pol) 

COVID-19: 

Please be aware that the tournament takes place during the current pandemic situation with COVID-19. The 

conditions for hosting the tournament, as well as hygiene, sanitary and preventive measures, will be those 

determined by the German government.  

In case the event is cancelled with short notice by the German government / local authorities due to the 

COVID-19 situation, this cancellation is beyond the control of both Badminton Europe and the German 

Badminton Federation and therefore neither of them will be liable for any costs related to travelling or 

accommodation made by players/officials for this event. It is strongly recommended that all participants 

book transport and accommodation with a cancellation insurance or good cancellation policies.  

 

Nominations should be made as soon as possible, but not later than 15th May 2022.   

Travel details must be send latest up to the 27th May 

Please do not book any travel arrangements until the umpire nomination has been confirmed. 

You will be notified soon after the selection.  

We look forward to hear from you and welcome your umpire in our Federal City Bonn.  

Kind regards,  

Joerg Hupertz 

Umpires Coordinator  
Technical Officials Commitee  

German Badminton Association  
Mail: joerg.hupertz@badminton.de 

 

 

 


